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Notice Regarding Class Reworks in Primary Care 
(5th year) 

 
1. Students from group #1518; #1520; #1523; and #1529 with pending 

assignments in Primary Care are invited to rework them at the earliest.  
2. Faculty member is accepting reworks Monday-Friday during business 

hours.  
3. No reworks will be accepted on May 19, 2020; May 21, 2020; May 22, 

2020 and May 23, 2020. 
4. Contact your faculty member via email or phone/text and schedule a time 

for discussion. 
 

Notice Regarding Lecture Reworks in Primary Care 
(5th year) 

 
1. Fifth year students with more than two missed lectures in Primary Care 

should rework all missed lectures according to the instructions that were 
distributed during the lectures. Additionally, the memo with instructions 
have been shared with all group leaders on WhatsApp group on October 
28, 2019.  

2. If you require information on your attendance, contact the concerned 
lecturer via email or phone/text. 

 


